
City CIerks Office

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of the Beverly Hills City Council Liaison/Strategic
Planning/Southeast Task Force Committee scheduled for 5:00pm on Monday, November
11,2019 has been cancelled.

The next special meeting will be held on Monday, November 4, 2019 at 5:00pm in the
Council Chamber at Beverly Hills City Hall, 455 North Rexiord Drive, Beverly Hills, CA
90210.

HUMA AHMED

City Clerk

Posted: October 17, 2019
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